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From the Head Teacher  
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back to the new academic year!  It was lovely 
to receive our pupils back to school on Monday, looking 
very smart in their school uniforms, ready for learning 
and socialising with their peers after what we can only 
hope has been a good summer break for all.  
 
We’ve had some work done over the summer. Parents 
who come to school via Crabmill Lane will have noticed 
that the entrance has had a little make-over thanks to 
the Trustees at Stanton Bridge, who were keen to give 
the back entrance a fresh look and  add signs to guide 
new parents and visitors  to our school towards the  
reception office.   We hope you like what has been 
done! 
 
I would also like to thank all of our families, who contin-
ue to follow our local authorities’ safeguarding 
measures for keeping Coventry families and their 
school communities safe, by respecting the risk assess-
ment measures for COVID 19.   
 
We were happy to give out free masks on Monday, 
please keep wearing them on the school premises and 
keep safe distances from other families.  Let’s keep as 
safe as we possibly can, so school can continue to re-
main open for all learners.  
 
Finally,  have a lovely weekend and  
we  look forward to seeing you back 
next week.  

 
 

 Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 

@stanton_bridge 

Boot Fund 
 
The First Consignment  of the Boot fund round 1 ap-
plications are available now and can be collected from 
the school’s main office. 
 
All applications have to be sent to the Boot Fund by 
21st September 2021 if they are to be looked at in 
round 1.  
 
Applications MUST be returned to school by 
Wednesday 15th September, we will then send them 
by post once completed. 

Breakfast Club 
 

A quick reminder that breakfast club 
begins on Monday 13th September 2021. 
 
 Unfortunately, breakfast club is so popular we are 
over subscribed. f you would like to put your child 
on the waiting list, please let us know and as soon as 
a vacancy comes up we will call you to offer a place.  

Musician of the Month  
 
Each Month, we introduce pupils to ‘Musician of 

the month’.  They learn all about the musician and their 
music throughout the  month. This month it is classical 
composer Pachelbel. We have enjoyed listening to his         
composure, Canon in D, during our assemblies. 

   

 
Curriculum  

 
 

We are really excited about our Autumn term topic 
‘Globetrotters’. In this topic, each year group will be 
learning about a different place in the world. You can find 
out more information about your child’s topic on our 
online learning platform Showbie.   
 
We are also setting home learning tasks on Showbie ra-
ther than paper copies this year—pupils just need to log 
in, complete the tasks and upload their work to Showbie 
for their teacher to see.   Weekly spellings, Reading eggs 
and TRRS tasks will also be provided through Showbie.   
 
Please encourage your child to talk about their learning 
and complete independent research at home, which can 
then be uploaded to their Showbie account.  Encourage 
them to be as creative as they can when presenting thri 
research.  We will be giving out rewards and prizes for 
independent home learning!  
 
Each child will be given a list of their passwords including 
for Showbie, please ensure that these are kept in a safe 
place and can be easily accessed.  

This year, we are further incorporating technology into 
our lessons and developing pupils’ skills when using com-
puters and iPads.  – I’m sure you will agree that these 
skills are essential for the future! 

Dinner Money Reminder 
 

Please note that  if your child has moved 
to year 3 you will now have to pay dinner 
money weekly unless they have a packed 

lunch from home or you are   entitled to free school 
meals.  
 
Dinner money is now £11 per week . This breaks 
down to just £2.20 per day. I am sure you all agree 
that this is good value. 



If you require this  news-
letter in  

LARGE PRINT    
                                                                   

please send a note into 
school with your child. 

Diary Dates 
 

 
Autumn half term begins on Saturday 23rd Oc-

tober 2021 to Sunday 31st October 2021 
 
Children return to school on Monday 1st November 2021 
 
Christmas Holiday begins on Saturday 18th December 
2021 and ends on Monday 3rd January 2022. 
 
Children return to school on Tuesday 4th January 2022. 
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@stanton_bridge 

Remember you can contact us via the schools  
email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 


